
 
 

 

 
 

Mr Seán McDonagh 
Principal Staff Representative  
An Post Group of Unions 
Communications Workers Union 
575 – 579 North Circular Road 
Dublin 1 
 
 
29 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Seán 
 
An Post Superannuation Scheme – Increases to Pensions in payment 
1.4% from 1 January 2025 
 
I refer to previous correspondence in respect of the above. 
 
I can confirm that Ministerial consent has been granted from both Departments in relation to the 
above.  The Company will now proceed to process this increase and the arrears.  We expect to have 
these processed and paid by the end of July 2025.  Actual payment dates will be communicated once 
confirmed. 
 
I trust that the above is in order, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eleanor Nash 
Chief People Officer  
 
cc. Nancy Kelly, Pensions Administration Manager  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


